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Minutes for annual meeting of the F-11 water district panmgg;gmw ﬁfg@ﬁ e
Geneva, Idaho
February 14, 2012

Minutes were read. Gene Bohme moved minutes be accepted. La Val Hirschi seconded it. The motion

passed. mend
Joel Teuscher presented the budget. Joel also also introduced Kade %&r&ﬂ from the Idaho Falls office
of IDWR. He was asked about workman’s compensation to see about the amount for the fee. Also other
possibilities of expenses were discussed. The base fee is $10.00 per cfs.

The budget for 2012 is:

Water Master S 2,100.00
Secretary 400.00
Taxes 400.00
Supplies 200.00
Workman's Comp 300.00
Total 3,400.00

Garth Bohme moved budget be accepted. Mike Saxton seconded it. It passed. Motions were opened for
advisor elections. Garth Boehme nominated Derek Boehme. Gene Boehme nominated Carson Price.
Gary Teuscher moved nominations cease. They were put in by acclamation. Garth Boehme nominated
Devin Boehme be chairman. Gary Teuscher nominated Chris Esterholdt as vice chairman. They were put
in by acclamation. Garth Boehme nominated Joel Teuscher to be water master. He was unopposed.

Mat Weaver came from the state during the summer and inspected the measuring devices and told
which were approved and what was needed to get the others up to specifications.

Before taking water in 2012, everyone has to check with the water master before taking the water and
tell the water master when you turn it out. The water master needs to be there when water is turned
into your ditch. The water user needs to document when the water is turned out and or adjusted.

Before water can be turned into your ditch you must pay your assessment. If you turn water in without
paying you will be fined. The assessment should be paid by the 15" of April.

All measuring devices are owned by you and are your responsibility to maintain, repair, etc.

James Teuscher was nominated as secretary and put in by acclamation. The address for James is as
follows:

James Teuscher

110 North 8" Street

Montpelier, Idaho

83254



Please send the information for the secretary of the F-11 water district to the above address.

Gene Boehme moved to adjourn and La Val Hirschi seconded it. It passed.



